
aCHORUS 

Dear Parents, September, 2016 

Chorus will begin on Tuesday, October 18th, and is open to all students in the 6th, 
7th and 8th grades. The program will meet every Tuesday from 8:00 A.M. until 8:45 
in the Gym. 

I am very excited about our Chorus this year! We already have several “singing 
engagements” on the calendar. For some events, the Wanaque Chorus will perform 
alone, and for others, the Wanaque and Haskell Choruses will merge. In the past, 
Chorus has been a popular activity, with over 100 participants in recent years. 

 If your son or daughter is interested in joining the Chorus, please fill out the 
permission slip below and send it to my attention no later than Tuesday, October 
11th. 

I look forward to another great year with the Chorus. 

Thank you. 
Mrs. Spirko 
 
 
 ............................................................................................................................  

 
 

Attention: Mrs. Spirko 
 

My child, ________________________________in grade ________________has 

permission to participate in Chorus at Wanaque School on Tuesdays from                     

8:00-8:45.  

 
 
________________________________________   _________________________________ 
 Parent/Guardian Signature Parent Preferred Contact Phone Number 


